
Kind Regards, 
Hayden Iles 
Tumuaki - Principal
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Message from our Principal....
Tēna koutou katoa, Goeie dag, 안녕하세요, أهلا, 您好, こんにちは,
Welcome......

This Weeks Featured Business Partner

Today we proudly celebrated Support Staff Day - a chance to recognise
and thank the incredible team of dedicated and talented individuals
who keep our school running smoothly.  Our support staff ncludes
Teacher Aides, Administration Staff, the Property Team, and iAncillary
Staff - all of whom play vital roles in the daily life of our school.

They work tirelessly behind the scenes and often go the extra mile to support our students,
teachers, and the wider community. Many have been with us for years, bringing
consistency, care, and a deep sense of commitment to their roles.

We are extremely fortunate to have such a positive, hardworking group of support staff. On
behalf of the entire staff, student body, and school community — thank you. We deeply
appreciate everything you do.

Children made cards for each member and the wider staff shared a lovely morning tea to
celebrate and acknowledge them for the wonderful work they do.

Over the last fortnight, students throughout the school have been involved in a variety of
exciting activities. This included our Year 4 students enjoying an overnight experience at
Kelly Tarlton’s, which they thoroughly enjoyed. A big thank you to Joe Gong and the Year 4
team for organising this memorable event, and a special thanks to all the parents who came
along to assist — your support was greatly appreciated.

Other activities that have taken place include the East Coast Bays Rippa and Tackle Rugby
Day, Road Safety Week, and Pink Shirt Day, which was held last Friday. It was fantastic to
see so many students participating in these events.

Additionally, a group of selected students took part in a Chess Power Tournament, where
they proudly placed third — a fantastic achievement!

Last Thursday, selected students also attended the Writers’ Festival alongside students
from across Auckland. This was another successful day, and the students involved 

Auckland. This was another successful day, and the
students involved thoroughly enjoyed the
experience. Thank you again to all the parents who
have supported these activities — your involvement
makes a big difference.
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UPCOMING EVENTS

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

WEEK 2

19 MAY 20 MAY 21 MAY

Board Meeting

22 MAY

PTA Royalty Disco

23 MAY

Y3&4 Assembly

WEEK 3

Book Week
& Book Fair

26 MAY 27 MAY 28 MAY

North Harbour
Badminton

Trees for Survival
Planting Day

29 MAY

Super Cluster
Basketball

Y5&6 Assembly

Book Character
Dress-Up Day

30 MAY

TEACHER ONLY
DAY - SCHOOL

CLOSED

WEEK 4

02 JUNE

KINGS BIRTHDAY
SCHOOL CLOSED

03 JUNE 04 JUNE 05 JUNE

Cross Country

06 JUNE

Y1&2 Assembly

Book character
dress-up day 

29 May

https://www.murraysbay.school.nz/events/
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Thank you for
supporting Pink
Shirt Day 2025,

 together we
raised

$921.30

Year 4 Kelly Tarltons
Sleepover

Thank you Calimero 
Mairangi Bay for the

delicious pizzas  dinner
before our sleepover
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Seven of our students attended the
Chess Power North Shore Regional

Chess Tournament last week. 

They played seven games each, and
three of the students won all seven

games!

 They are now eligible for the Chess
Power National Tournament in

October. Well done boys!
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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd4LMjOAmHemklVRDrM4pUouZ9SZPyTxSJKXITgxB5lLnqj7Q/viewform?usp=header


2025 Bowls
Tournament!!! 

2025 Bowls
Tournament!!! 
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2025 Bowls
Tournament!!! 

Thanks to all those who joined usin the weekend for our annualbowls tournament! It was acracker day.
Congratulations to the Bowled andthe Beautiful for taking out thetitle, to Double Ds for coming 2ndand the Frenchies for winning bestdressed. 

We’ll do it all again next year sosee you there!



Advertise in our Community Section - $25+gst per edition
Adverts need to be relevant to our School Community - email office@murraysbay.school.nz for more information

Community Notices

Performance classes for kids & teens. 
Our signature triple-threat classes - this is true all-rounder class training in the major performing
arts disciplines; dance, drama & singing. We offer a curriculum to suit all age brackets (from 5 - 18
yrs). The content we teach becomes more challenging and advanced as our students grow older. 
Whether you want your child to become a skilled performer or just to pip their opponents in the

boardroom, this is the perfect training ground for all children to shine. Our focus is to build
character, confidence and creativity in a fun and supportive environment. 

JUNIOR: 5-8 years
SENIOR: 9+ years

info@pform.nz 

mailto:info@pform.nz
mailto:info@pform.nz
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